
Board Meeting Date: 1/6/2025

Title: Superintendent Search Process Update

Type: Discussion

Presenter(s): Governance Committee

Description: On December 19th, 2024, St. Paul Public Schools Board of Education named
Edina Public School Superintendent, Dr. Stacie Stanley, as the next St. Paul Public Schools
Superintendent. In anticipation of this, the Edina School Board held a special meeting on
December 19th to approve communication to the public and discuss next steps in the process of
searching for a new Edina Public Schools Superintendent.

At the December 19th meeting, the board authorized the Governance Committee to begin work
on gathering information around the current hiring landscape, timeline, short and long term
options and potential search firms. Since that meeting, the Governance Committee has been
working on gathering this information to provide to the full board for further discussion.

This time is to provide the board with the opportunity to hear about the information gathered and
ask questions, provide reactions, and discuss the next steps in the search process.

Recommendation: There are no recommendations at this time. This time is for the full board to
discuss and determine next steps in the search process.

Attachment(s): Materials to be walked in.


